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COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Raul Aguila, City Attorney  
DATE: January  17, 2018
 

SUBJECT: DISCUSS THE PERMANENT TERMINATION OF THE CITY’S MONTH-TO-MONTH
AGREEMENT WITH XEROX STATE AND LOCAL SOLUTIONS, INC. (“XEROX”) REGARDING
THE PHOTO RED LIGHT ENFORCEMENT PROGRAM.

RECOMMENDATION
Pursuant to the request of Commissioner Kristen Rosen Gonzalez, please place a discussion item on the January 17, 2018
Commission meeting agenda which could expressly authorize the City Manager to permanently terminate the Agreement with
Xerox State and Local Solutions, Inc. (“Xerox”) for the photo red light enforcement program. Currently, services are being
provided to the City by Xerox on a month-to-month basis.
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